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Happy Mother’s Day!!! 

 
 

 Prelude  . . . . .  . . . .  Laura Leathers 

 

Opening Hymn  We Have Come Into Hi House 

  

Prayer and Announcements . . .  Bro. Keith   

 

Hymn . . . How Deep The Fathers Love For Us 

 

Hymn . . . Blessed Assurance Jesus Is Mine 

 

Offering 

 

Offertory . . .  Laura Leathers 

 

Special Music . . .     Sonny Murray                                                                                                                                            

 

Message from God’s Word  . . . .  Rev. Keith Garland 

     Importance of a Mother’s Faith: 2 Timothy 1:3-7 

Hymn Of Invitation . . .   Jesus I Come 

Postlude . . . Laura Leathers 

The Baptist Children’s Village mission remains the same, 

sharing the gospel of Jesus Christ with hurting children 

and families in communities across the state of 

Mississippi.  We will take a special offering this Mother’s 

Day for the Baptist Children’s Village. 
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CALENDAR                              May Birthdays 

Sunday, May 8                           Dudley Rinicker (15) 
Library Open -9:00                           Sonny Murray (27)                                                             

Sunday School - 10:00                 Ruby Moore (31) 

Worship Service 11:00                    

 Wednesday May 11   

Baccalaureate – 6:00                          
___________________________________________________ 

Usher For May – Clay Rodgers 

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox 

Collecting for May:  Hygiene Items –  

(tooth brushes, combs, hair brushes, soap, scrubies, 

wash cloths, etc. (No liquid items)  
____________________________________________________ 

Thank You 
A big thanks to Helen Lamons for the beautiful 

and handy dish cloths she sent.  Please feel free to 

take one per family. 

________________________________________ 
 

If your family has a graduate from any school we would like 

to help you celebrate.  Please call the office with their name 

and school and we will list their names in our bulletin.  We 

will need this information by  

Wednesday, May 11 of this week. 

662-834-3502 

_________________________________________________ 

Flowers in the Sanctuary are in honor of 
the 2022 Graduating Class of  

Central Holmes Christian School 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


